
From: Dowler, Douglas A
To: Crump, Brandon M
Subject: RE: CAFR Organization Chart
Date: Monday, June 18, 2018 10:40:05 AM

I have reviewed the chart and it agrees with the chart in the FY19 budget book. No changes are
needed.
Doug Dowler
Budget Director
City of Oklahoma City
405-297-2814

From: Crump, Brandon M 
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 3:28 PM
To: Dowler, Douglas A 
Cc: Papas, Laura L 
Subject: CAFR Organization Chart
Mr. Dowler,
Can you review the organization chart from the previous year and let us know if there are any
necessary changes that need to be made for the 2017 to 2018 fiscal year’s CAFR? I have attached
last year’s organization chart.
Thank You,
Brandon Crump | City of Oklahoma City
Finance Department | Administrative Coordinator

voice: 405-297-2702 | 100 N Walker Ave, 3rd Floor| Oklahoma City, OK 73102
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